April 9, 1971
To: Files, HW, JNS
Subject: Jack Anderson (Odio; Reinol Gonzales)

Since I had not gotten any response to my letter of Feb., 14, I wrote
-on March 26, with an enclosed postacrd, I got it back yesterday with the
appropriate option checked for "status of letter of !/12": "received; have
decided not to follow it up.” Also the following note:

"Thanks, we took a zood look at it -- it's a maelstrom % we don't have the
manpower to get into it as we should like to do - Les VWhitten"

Can't win them all. I hope they don't pass the information on to any of
their official friends.

Faul




